
 
 

 

   

 

Dear Livestock Buyer: 

This year’s Market Livestock Sale will be held on Wednesday, August 13, 2025, at 

the Northern District Fairgrounds in Cadillac.  A buyer’s dinner will be offered at 

5:00 pm, followed by the Sale beginning at 6:00 pm.  The sale order will be: 

Broilers, Cornish, Rabbits, Turkeys, Lambs, Goats, Swine, Cattle. 

 

The livestock youth programs in our area serve over 2,000 young people in our 

county and neighboring counties.  This is an opportunity for you to show your 

support for the youth efforts and hard work throughout the year with their 

projects.  In addition, you gain valuable free publicity for you and your business.  

We hope you will respond positively when contacted by a youth to attend and 

purchase their animals at the Fair. 

 

The Youth will not receive their checks until all Buyers have paid for their animals.  

In order to distribute the checks to the Youth on a timely basis, we ask that you 

please pay for your purchases the evening of the Sale.  We will accept cash, check, 

or credit cards (an additional 3.5% surcharge will apply to all cards). 

 

This letter will serve as your pass to enter the Fairgrounds on Wednesday at no 

charge.  Show this pass to the gate personnel, and they will guide you back to the 

Auction area for parking.  Please arrive early enough to avoid the crowds, to enjoy 

a dinner, and to sign up with the clerk to get  your buyer number. 

 

NOTE:  It is the Buyers’ responsibility to pay for all processing and hauling fees.  

Please call your processor of choice as soon as you can to discuss processing 

options with them.   

Thank you for supporting the Youth1 at our Fair!! 
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